Dear Dr. Richard Burt,

The organizing committee is very honored with your participation at the scientific
program of the XV Congress of the Brazilian Society of Bone Marrow Transplant, to
be held from August 11th - 14th 2011, at Windsor Barra Hotel in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil.
We are please to inform the schedule of your oral presentation;

August 12th | 07h30 - 08h30 | Breakfast with the specialist

HSCT for autoimmune diseases

Speaker: Dr. Julio César Voltarelli

Speaker: Dr. Richard Burt

August 12th | 09h40 - 10h05 | Conference

Recent advances in regenerative medicine using stem cells

Coordinator: Dr. Julio César Voltarelli
Speaker: Dr. Richard Burt

We are looking forward to meeting you in Brazil and we remain at your disposal for any
further information you may need.

Luis Fernando Bouzas
President of the XV SBTMO 2011

Frederico Dulley
President of the Brazilian Society of Bone Marrow Transplant



